
Submitter: John Kilkenny 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3874 

I believe that permitting the mid sized wind farm at the County level is a positive.  

Local residents better understand the specific issues and impacts associated with the 

siting of the wind farm.  It is more difficult for people at the state level to be familiar 

with the landscape and number of people living close by, and the characteristics of 

the land. I think local planning can make quicker and better informed decisions.   


